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Subject: Online Submission 

25/04/2022 

MS Rebecca Bose 
71 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Is reversing over the only footpath on Bangaroo Street, onto a busy road at a crossroads 
intersection, into the path of oncoming vehicles, all whilst avoiding the adjacent parked car, 
walls, street sign, and the bus stop behind really something that Council can support as 'worthy 
of merit'? I trust that Council's previous decision to reject the site as unsuitable for the 
proposed purpose will be upheld. 
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